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Welcome to Mixed Netball – Week 3 

It’s been fantastic to see all of our teams out on the courts, playing hard and having fun! 

This is what mixed netball and community sport is all about. 

 

We do, however, need to remind everyone about the importance of respecting our umpires. 

There have been reports of disrespectful behaviour towards umpires both on and off the 

courts, including our junior umpires. This is not acceptable and will not be tolerated. Please 

remember, our umpires are volunteers who give their time to support the game. If you have 

concerns, direct them respectfully to a committee member. 

 

As our mixed season is short, it’s also important that all fixtures are played. Games will 

continue across the school holidays. If you know you’ll be away, please arrange a fill-in player 

so that we can avoid forfeits and ensure fair play for everyone. 

 

And there’s no need to worry about what to have for dinner this week as we will be cooking 

up another crowd pleaser – chicken burgers. 

 

Sponsors of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


